Accident snarls traffic near
Strawberry

A single-vehicle rollover accident is blocking the eastbound
lane of Highway 50 near Strawberry.

No injuries requiring transport to a hospital were reported.

The accident occurred just before 11:50am Jan. 18. The black
Jeep Wrangler is on its right side.

California Highway Patrol has no estimate when traffic will be
flowing freely again in both directions.

The roads have been slushy and slick, and full of vehicles
leaving Tahoe after the holiday weekend.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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